
PROPOSED CHARTER AMENDMENT NO. 6– CONCERNS CLARIFYING CITY 

CONTRACTING AUTHORITY 

 

The Charter wording is confusing as to whether the City may enter into contracts for longer than 
five years.  This revision to Section 11.05 would clarify that the City may enter into contracts for 
longer than five years if approved by the City Council through ordinance.  

Should this amendment to the Charter be enacted? 

Yes 

No 

 
Full Text: 
Section 11.05 Contracts Beyond One Year: No contract involving the payment of money out 
of the appropriations of more than one year shall be made for a period of more than five years 
nor shall any such contract be valid unless made or approved by ordinance. 
 


